
 

Paul Ekman Training CD (Mett Set _VERIFIED_

Download

it takes a great deal of practice, a great deal of
dedication and a fair amount of luck to attain the skill
levels required to do psycho-physical assessments of

facial mimicry and deception. in some ways, we draw a
blank most of the time and really have no idea what we
are going to see. its unlikely we would have seen much
of the material on this cd had it not been for keltners

research. so while we may not have the answer to what
we are going to see, we do have the tools to take the
mystery out of it. what we can tell you is that a good

facemask is critical because when we are able to pull the
mask off, we get emotional change, defensive body

language and facial gestures that look like they are from
another person entirely. more importantly, this is where
we can use the power of our emotions to read through
context the emotions we see in what we see and know

that they are telling us more than we are doing the
giving. we see a very sad person with a happy face or a
rather angry person with a smiling face when they try to

tell us something is wrong. understanding facial
expressions goes a long way in figuring out who is lying.
it means that in many cases we can know how and why

someone is lying even if its hard to explain. the cd is
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loaded with images of faces that show our typical
response to a suspects emotional state. also included are
some still images of expert faces (me, carole vance) and
drawings (head parts) to help you learn how to use the
masks. we find that clients learn much more when we
teach them to look like an expert and that the emotion

that they are learning to read gives them the opportunity
to practice what they have learned.
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the university of california, irvine, department of
psychiatry and the institute of analytic interviewing are

proud to be offering this training again this year. the
course is scheduled for the months of april, may and june
2012. the training cd is offered for free and the course is
limited to 30 applicants. course description: this course
covers the mechanics of analytic interviewing. we cover
the three principles of analytic interviewing; 1. reading,
2. recognizing and 3. finding the truth. an instructor will

provide a 60-90 minute lecture followed by a 30-40
minute exercise. five hours of audio recordings is

included (available for the entire course) and it allows
the student to discuss the problems he or she

encountered during the exercise with the instructor. the
course is limited to 30 students. registration will open in
september 2011, the first registration window opens at
11:00 a.m. (the last window is at 5:00 p.) registration is
required in order to receive the course. it is limited to 30

students to keep the course affordable. the course is
limited to 30 students. registration will open in
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september 2011, the first registration window opens at
11:00 a.m. (the last window is at 5:00 p.) registration is
required in order to receive the course. it is limited to 30
students to keep the course affordable. the course will
take place at the double eagle resort and spa in june
lake, california. the double eagle has an exceptional

conference facility, a well-maintained conference center,
two swimming pools, beautiful grounds, a clubhouse, a

private beach, a marina, a fitness center and a spa.
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